December 21, 1931

Mr. Arthur Raper,
703 Stendard Building,
Atlanta, Goorgla.

Dear e Raperi=- ' :
I reeoived your favor of December 1llth,
and appreociate your sending me the findings of
the Southern Commission on the Study of Lynche
ing, I will road this with much interest.
The State euthorities are making every
offort that can possibly be made to apprehend
the perpetrators of the recent lynching in this
State.
¥ith kind regards, I an,

Very truly yours,

Govornor.



